
 

As a school family, our Year 3 

children have formed a lovely 

friendship with the residents 

and carers of Bay Tree and   

Hilbury House Care 

Homes. 

 

We must remember to keep 

them all in our prayers are they 

are isolating from their families 

‘Creativity is              

contagious. Pass it on’ 

Albert Einstein.  

Dear Lord, 

We ask for your comfort and 
hope for our friends in care 
homes. May they feel your love and     
presence during this difficult time. 

We pray also for the care assistants as 
they  provide wonderful care and support 
for the residents, particularly when many 

of them are staying in the care homes 
away from their own families. 

We look forward to when we can see them 
all again and share many more happy 

times together. 

Amen. 


